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Anabelle Tedeschi, left, and Zhen Zhong discuss various websites as potential
resources for an upcoming project as the two wait for their Ethics in Accounting and
Finance course to begin in the Goldring-Woldenberg Business Complex. In the
foreground and background are examples of Newcomb pottery on display
throughout the building.
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